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COVID-19 Safety Plan 

Effective 25 February 2022 

 

Bundanoon Soldiers’ Memorial Hall 

 

BUSINESS DETAILS 

Business name:              Bundanoon Community Association 

Plan completed by:       Rosemary Page / John Brock 

Approved by:                  Andy Carnahan, President 

 
 
This plan is based on the Guidelines of the NSW Public Health (COVID-19 Gathering Restrictions) 
Order 2021 updated 25 February 2022. Where there is a difference between the Order and this 
Plan, the Order overrules this Plan. 

Hirers and users must follow the current COVID-19 Public Health Orders. This plan does not alter 
any responsibilities under Work Health and Safety laws.  
 

Requirements Actions 

Wellbeing of Staff and Visitors  
Masks Masks are NOT required but may be worn 

COVID Marshals COVID-19 Marshals are NOT required 

QR Code check in Check in is NOT required 

Exclude volunteers and visitors who are 
unwell. 

Persons with a temperature, sore throat, 
cough or not feeling well should not enter 
the Hall 

Requirements Actions 

Permitted Activities  
Capacity Limits 
 

There are no COVID-19 capacity limits on 
Hall users 

Activities There are no COVID-19 restrictions on Hall 
use 

 

Requirements Actions 

Refreshments  
 There are no COVID-19 restrictions on 

catering or refreshments 

 

Bundanoon Community Association 
(BCA) 

w: www.bca.asn.au 
e: secretary@bca.asn.au 
m: PO Box 12 Bundanoon 

NSW 2578 

 

http://www.bca.asn.au/
mailto:secretary@bca.asn.au

